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THE WHITE HOL:SE 

W.-\SHI~GTO:-: . 
\ 

July 10, 1975 

fl1J -, ... 
Dear lrt~ ~trs. Shepar:-d: 

The beau~l ~Vhite House swimming pool is open 
and is a wonderful addition to 1600 Pennsylvania 
Avenue. 

Betty and I thank you and 460 others who 'i-Tere so 
generous and thoughtful. You and the others have 
made it all possible. 

The pool is fully operational and the dressing 
room is under construction and will be completed 
within the next several weeks. All of the con­
struction and the landscaping is being done with 
the full cooperation of the White House Preserva­
tion Commission. Later this year a cover may be 
added to make possible full use on a 12 month a 
year basis. I am certain that all citizens are 
grateful for your contribution to a finer White 
House. 

swimming is a superior exercise for good health 
and a swimming pool is a fine facility for family 
fun and friends. You can rest assured our family, 
the iVhite House staff and I are most grateful. 
Obviously, it will be well used, enjoyed and 
appreciated by many others in the years ahead. 

Again, thank you. 

Mr. and .r:.~gomery 
Post Office Box 127 
St. Joseph, Michigan 
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THE WHITE HOUSE 
\ 

W.\SHI:o-;GTO:o-: 

July 10, 1975 

Dear 1-r/~s.:n: 
The beautiful ~fuite House swimming pool is open 
and is a wonderful addition to 1600 Pennsylvania 
Avenue. 

. 
Betty and I thank you and 460 others who were so 
generous and thoughtful. You and the others have 
made it all possible. 1 

The pool is fully operational and the dressing 
room is under construction and will be completed 
within the next several weeks. All of the con­
struction and the landscaping is being done with 
the full cooperation of the White House Preserva­
tion Commission. Later this year a cover may be 
added to make possible full use on a 12 month a 
year basis. I am certain that all citizens are 
grateful for your contribution to a· .finer White 
House. 

Swimming is a superior exercise for good health 
and a swimming pool is a fine facility for family 
fun and friends. You can rest assured our family, 
the ~fuite House staff and I are most grateful. 
Obviously, it will be well used, enjoyed and 
appreciated by many others in the years ahead. 

Again, thank you. 

Mr. Rob t Ras 
2794 Foster, NE. 
Grand Rapids, Michigan 49505 
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THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHI:":GTON ' 
July 10, 1975 

Dear Jim: 

The beautiful White House swimming pool is open 
and is a wonderful addition to 1600 Pennsylvania 
Avenue. 

Betty and I thank you and 460 others who were so 
generous and thoughtful. You and the others have 
made it all possible. 

The pool is fully operational and the dressing 
room is under construction and will be completed 
within the next several '\veeks. All of the con­
struction and the landscaping is being done with 
the full cooperation of the White House Preserva­
tion Commission. Later this year a cover may be 
added to make possible full use on a 12 month a 
year basis. I am certain that all. citizens are 
grateful for your contribution to a finer White 
House. 

Swimming is a superior exercise for good health 
and a swimming pool is a fine facility for family 
fun and friends. You can rest assured our family, 
the tiJaite House staff and I are most grateful. 
Obviously, it will be well used, enjoyed and 
appreciated by many others in the years ahead. 

Again, thank you. 

James A. Ferguson, M.D. 
72 Sheldon Avenue, SE. 
Grand Rapids, Michigan 
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THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

July 10, 1975 

Dear Frank and Mrs. Fehsenfeld: 

The beautiful White House swimming pool is open 
and is a wonderful addition to 1600 Pennsylvania 
Avenue. 

Betty and I thank you and 460 others who were so 
generous and thoughtful. You and the others have 
made it all possible. 

The pool is fully operational and the dressing 
room is under construction and will be completed 
within the next several weeks. All of the con­
struction and the landscaping is being done with 
the full cooperation of the White House Preserva­
tion Commission. Later this year a cover may be 
added to make possible full use on a 12 month a 
year basis. I am certain that all citizens are 
grateful for your contribution to a finer White 
House. 

Swi~~ng is a superior exercise for good health 
and a swLuming pool is a fine facility for family 
fun and friends. You can rest assured our family, 
the white House staff and I are most grateful. 
Obviously, it will be well used, enjoyed and 
appreciated by many others in the years ahead. 

Again, thank you. 

- < 

:7;/.· .·~ 
/.J S. a·~ ,;:' , 

4
. '" .

0 v I ;,rr: .. c.) <_.. 
Mr. and Mrs. Fr nk Fehsenfeld 
972 Plymouth Road, SE. 
Grand Rapids, Michigan 49506 

• 

t. 
·~~·· .(~ 0) \ .,,> 

~ . . '<P 

. 
. 

. . 



............---- -·-- ~-·-

THE WHITE HOUSE 

\\~-\SH1NGTON 

July 10, 1975 ' 
.. 

Dear Herb and Mrs. Boshoven: 

The beautiful Wnite House swimming pool is open 
and is a i.vonderful addition to 1600 Pennsylvania 
Avenue. 

Betty and I thank you and 460 others who were so 
_generous and thoughtful. You and the others ,have 
made it all possible. 

The pool is fully operational and the dressing 
room is under construction and will be completed 
within the next several \veeks. All of the con­
struction and the landscaping is being done with 
the full cooperation of the White House Preserva­
tion Commission. Later this year a cover may be 
added to make. possible full use on a 12 month a 
year basis. I am certain that all citizens are 
grateful for your contribution to a finer White 
House .. 

Swimming is a superior exercise for good health 
and a S\ITimming pool is a fine facility for family 
fun and friends.. You can rest assured our familyz 
the White House staff and I are most grateful. 
Obviously, it will be well used, enjoyed and 
appreciated by many others in the years ahead. 

Again, thank you .. 

Sincerely, 

302 Lakewood, SE. 
Grand Rapids, Michigan 
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THE WHITE HOUSE 

. WASHINGTON 

July 10, 1975 

Dear "Red 11 
: 

The beautiful White House swimming pool is open 
and is a wonderful addition to 1600 Pennsylvania 
Avenue. 

·, 
Betty and I thank you and 
generous and thoughtful. 
made it all possible. 

460 others who were so 
You and the others have 

The pool is fully operational and the dressing 
room is under construction and will be completed 
within the n~xt several weeks. All of the con­
struction and the landscaping is being done with 
the full cooperation of the White House Preserva­
tion Commission. Later this year a cover may be 
added to make possible full use on a 12 month a 
year basis. I am certain that all citizens are 
grateful for your contribution to a finer White 
House. 

Swimming is a superior exercise for good health 
and a swimming pool is a fine facility for family 
fun and friends. You can rest assured our family, 
the White House staff and I are most grateful; 
Obviously, it will be well used, enjoyed and 
appreciated by many others in the years ahead. 

Again, thank you. 

Mr. Earl H. Bl k 
73-165 Fiddleneck Lane 
Palm Desert, California 

• 
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THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHI~GTO;>.; 

\ 

July 10, 1975 

Dear Bob: 

The beautiful White House swinuning pool is open 
and is a wonderful addition to 1600 Pennsylvania 
Avenue. 

Betty and I thank you and 46d others who were so 
·generous and thoughtful. You and the others-have 
made it all possible. 

The pool is fully operational and the dressing 
room is under construction and will be completed 
within the next several weeks. All of the con­
struction and the landscaping is ·being done with 
the full cooperation of the.White House Preserva­
tion Commission. Later this year a cover may be 
added to make possible full use on a 12 month a 
year basis. I am certain that all citizens are 
grateful for your contribution to a finer White 
House. 

Swimming is a superior exercise for good health 
and a swimming pool is a fine facility for family 
fun and friends. You can rest assured our family, 
the White House staff and I are most grateful 
Obviously, it will be well. used, enjoyed and 
appreciated by many others in the years ahead. 

?\gain, thank you. 

Sincerely, 

${@f. @w~ T; 

Collier, Shan< 0~~
1

~~1 and Edwards.a ~~H 
1666 K Street, NW. ~i--r-A-\, • 

Washington, D. c. . V . . -~ .... · 
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THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

July 10, 1975 

Dear Phil: 

\ 

' 

The beautiful lfmi·te House swimming pool is open 
and is a wonderful addition to 1600 Pennsylvania 
Avenue. 

Betty and I thank you and 460 others who were so 
generous and thoughtful. You and the others· have 
made it all possible. 

The pool is fully operational and the dressing 
room is under construction and will be completed 
within the next several ·weeks. All of the con­
struction and the landscaping is being done with 
the full cooperation of the White House Preserva­
tion Commission. Later this year a cover may be 
added to make possible full use on a 12 month a 
year basis. I am certain that all citizens are 
grateful for your contribution to a finer White 
House. 

Swimming is a superior exercise for good health 
and a swimroing pool is a fine faci~ity for family 
fa~ and friends. You can rest assured our family, 
the White House staff and I are n::ost grateful. 
Obviously, it will be well used, enjoyed and 
appreciated by many others in the years ahead. 

Again, thap~ you. 

Mr. Phil' 0 

1115 Santa Barbara 
Grand Rapids, .Hichigan 
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THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

July 10, 1975 

Dear Lou: 

The beautiful White House swimming pool is open 
and is a wonderful addition to 1600 Pennsylv~1ia 
Avenue. 

Betty and I thank you and 460 others who were so 
generous and thoughtful. You and the others have 
made it all possible. 

The pool is fully operational and the dressing 
roo~ is under construction and will be completed 
within the next several weeks. All of the con­
struction and the landscaping is being done with 
the full cooperation of the rfuite House Preserva­
tion Commission. Later this year a cover may be 
added to make possible full use on a 12 month a 
year basis. I am certain that all citizens are 
grateful for your contribution to a finer White 
House. 

Swimming is a superior exercise for good health 
and a swimming pool is a fine facility for family 
fun and friends. You can rest assured our family, 
the White House staff and I are most grateful. 
Obviously, it will be well used, enjoyed and 
appreciated by many others in the years ahead. 

· Again, thank you. 

Grand 

I 
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THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

July 10, 1975 

Dear Thad: 

The beautiful White House s~.vimming pool is open 
and is a wonderful addition to 1600 Pennsylvania 

. Avenue. 

Betty and I thank you and 460 others who were so 
generous and thoughtful. You and the others have 
made it all possible. 

The pool is fully operational and the dressing 
room is under construction and will be completed 
within the next several weeks. All of the con­
struction and the landscaping is being done with 
the full cooperation of the-White House Preserva­
tion Commission. Later this year a cover may be 
added to make possible full use on a 12 month a 
year basis. I am certain that all citizens are 
grateful for your contribution to a finer White 
House. 

Swimming is a superior exercise for good health 
and a swimming pool is a fine facility for family 
fun and friends. You can rest assured our family, 
the White House staff and I are most grateful. 
Obviously, it wi~l be well used, enjoyed and 
appreciated by many others in the years ahead. 

Again, thank you. 

• 
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THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

July 10, 1975 

Dear Joseph: 

The beautiful Hhi te House swirnming pool is open 
and is a '>vonderful addition to 1600 Pennsylvania 
Avenue. 

Betty and I thank you and 460 others \vho were so 
generous and thoughtful. You and the others have 
made it all possible. 

The pool is fully operational and the dressing 
room is under construction and will be completed 
within the next several weeks. All of the con­
struction and the landscaping is being done with 
the full cooperation of the White House Preserva­
tion Commission. Later this year a cover may be 
added to make possible full use on a 12 month a 
year basis. I am certain that all citizens are 
grateful for your contribution to a finer White 
House. 

Swimming is a superior exercise for good hear"th 
and a swimming pool is a fine facility for family 
fun and friends. You can rest assured our family, 
the White House staff and I are most grateful. 
Obviously, it will be well used, enjoyed and 
appreciated by many others in the years ahead. 

Again, thank you. 

Mr. F. JYseph Do fc < 
Judiciary Square V , 
50 3 D Street, NW.. I ' U 
Washington, D.C. 20001 

... --·- -····· ...... ----- ··-------------------::-----
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THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTO.I>< 

_July 10, 1975 

Dear Holmes; 

The beautiful White House swimming pool is open 
and is a wonderful addition to 1600 Pennsylvania 
Avenue. 

Betty and I thank you and 460 others who l.-lere so 
generous and thoughtful. You and the others have 
made it all possible. 

The pool is fully operational and the dressing 
room is under construction and will be completed 
within the next several weeks. All of the con­
struction and the landscaping is being done with 
the full cooperation of the.White House Preserva­
tion Commission. Later this year a cover may be 
added to make possible full use on a 12 month a 
year basis. I am certain that all citizens are 
grateful for your contribution to a finer White 
House. 

Swimming is a superior exercise for good health 
and a swimming pool is a fine facility for family 
fun and friends. You can rest assured our family, 
the White House staff and I are most grateful. 
Obviously, it will be well used, enjoyed and 
appreciated by mru~y others in the years ahead. 

Again, thaP....k you. 

Sincerely, 

Z.1r. Ho . 
20 South Co ege 
Grand Rapids, Michigan 49503 
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THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTO:-.l 
t 

J·uly 10, 1975 

A;{ I .. vi, "".::: Dearl~ 

· The beautiful White House swimming pool is open 
and is a \'londerful addition to 16 0 0 Pennsylvania 
Avenue. 

. .. : __ -~·: __ .- "' . 

Betty and I thank you and 460 others who were so 
generous and thoughtful. You and the others have 

·made it all possible. 

The pool is fully operational and the dressing 
room is under construction and will be completed 
within the next several weeks. All of the con­
struction and the landscaping is being done with 
the full cooperation of the White House Preserva­
tion Commission. Later this year a cover may be 
added to make possible full use on a 12 month a 
year basis. I am certain that all citizens are 
grateful for your contribution to a finer White 
House. 

Swimming is a superior exercise for good health 
and a swimming pool is a fine facility for family 
fun and friends. You can rest assured our family, 
the White House staff and I are most grateful. 
Obviously, it will be well used, enjoyed and 
appreciated by many others in the years ahead. 

Aga.; n, tJl.a.1"1 .. 1c you. 

Sincerely, 

"' v 
~s:~);t:J 

Mr. Charles M. Kindel 
1900 San Lue Rae Orive, 
Grand Rapids, Michigan 
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THE WHITE HOUSE 

W_\SHI'NGTON 

July 10, 1975 ' 
' 

Dear Bill: 

The beau-tiful Hhi te House swirmning pool is open 
and is a wonderful addition to 1600 Pe~~sylvania 
Avenue. 

Betty and I thank you and 460 others who were so 
generous and thoughtful. You and the others have 
made it all possible. 

The pool is fully operational and the dressing 
room is under construction and will be completed 
within the next several weeks. All of the con­
struction and the landscaping is being done with 
the full cooperation of the White House Preserva­
tion Commission. Later this year a cover may be 
added to make possible full use on a 12 month a 
year basis. I am certain that all citizens are 
grateful .for your contribution to a finer White 

. House. 

Swimming is a superior exercise for good health 
and a swimming pool is a fine facility for family 
fun and friends. You can rest assured our family, 
the White House staff and I are most grateful. 
Obviously, it will be well used, enjoyed and 
appreciated by many others in the years ahead. 

Again, thank you. 

~---------·-- ---
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THE WHITE HOUSE: 
' 

WASHINGTON 

July 10, 1975 

Dear Gordon: 

The beautiful White House swimming pool is open 
and is a wonderful addition to 1600 Pennsylvania 
Avenue. 

Betty and r thank you and 460 others who were so 
generous and thoughtful. You and the others have 
made it all possible. 

The pool is fully operational and the dressing 
room is under construction and will be completed 
within the next several weeks. All of the con­
struction and the landscaping is being done with 
the full cooperation of the White House Preserva­
tion Commission. Later this year a cover may be 
added to make possible full use on a 12 month a 
year basis. · I am certain that all citizens are 
grateful for your contribution to a finer \vhite 
House. 

Swimming is a superior exercise for good health 
and a swimming pool is a fine facility for family 
fun and friends. You can rest assured our family, 
the \vhi·te House staff and I are most grateful • 

. Obviously, it will be ·well used, enjoyed and 
appreciated by many others in the: years ahead; 

Again, thank you. 

Nr. Gord 
National Construe 
5145 Duke Street 
Alexandria, Virginia 
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THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHJ:-.iGTOX 

July 10, 1975 

Dear Hamer; 

The beautiful White House swimming pool is open 
and is a wonderful addition to 1600 Pennsylvania 
Avenue. 

Betty and I thank you and 460 others who were so 
generous and thoughtful. You and the others have 
made it all possible. 

The pool is fully operational and the dressing 
room is under construction and will be completed 
·within the next several weeks. All of the con­
struction and the landscaping is being done with 
the full cooperation of the l~ite House Preserva­
tion Commission.. Later this year a cover may be 
added to make possible full use on a 12 month a 
year basis. I am certain that all citizens are 
grateful for your contribution to a finer White 
House. 

,Swimming is a superior exercise for good health 
and a swimming pool is a fine facility for family 
fun and friends. You can rest assured our family, 
the.White House staff and I are most grateful. 
Obviously, it will be well used, enjoyed and 
appreciated by many others in the years ahead. 

·Again, tha.11..."1<: you. 

Investors 
1000 Roanoke 
Minneapolis, 

.. ; ·. 
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THE WHITE HOUSE 

W.r\SHI~GTON 

July 10, 1975 

Dear Ed: 

The beautiful White House swinuning pool is oPen 
and is a wonderful addition to 1600 Pennsylv~4 
Avenue. 

Betty and r··thank you and 460 others who were ao 
generous and thoughtful. You and the others b.::wa 
made it·all possible. 

The pool is fully operational and the dress·ing 
room is under construction and will be completed 
within the next several weeks. All of the con­
struction and the landscaping is being done vith 
the full cooperation of the White House Preserv3-
tion Commission. Later this year a cover may be 
added to make possible full use on a 12 month a 
year basis. I am certain that all citizens are 
grateful for your contribution to a finer ~nito 
House. 

Swinuning is a superior exercise for good health 
and a swimming pool is a fine facility for facily 
fun and friends. You can rest assured our family. 
the White House staff and I are most grateful. 
Obviously, it will be well used, enjoyed and 
appreciated by many others in the years ahead. 

Again, thank you. 

Mr. Edwa d J. FJy fJs, 
Chairma ~~ ~-
Union Bank and Trust Company fl ~ 
National Association ·;;£1 
200 Ottawa, NW. ~ 
Grand Rapids, Michigan ~ j ' 

• 
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THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

July 10, 1975 

Dear Kenneth: 

The beautiful White House swi.J.-nming pool is open 
and is a 'tvonderful addition to 1600 Pennsylvania 
Avenue. 

Betty and I thaiL"lc you and 460 others who \vere so 
generous a.."ld thoughtful. You and the others have 
made it all possible. 

The pool is fully operational and the dressing 
room is under construction and will be completed 
within the next several weeks. All of the con­
struction and the landscaping is being done with 
the full cooperation of the White House Preserva­
tion Commission. Later this year a cover may be 
added to make possible full use on a 12 month a 
year basis. I am certain that all citizens are 
grateful for your contribution to a finer White 
House. 

Swimming is a superior exercise for good health 
and a swimming pool is a fine facility for family 
fun and friends. You can rest assured our family, 
the h~ite House staff and I are most grateful. 
Obviously, it will be well used, enjoyed and 
appreciated by many others in the years ahead. 

Again, thank you. 

Mr. K\ne~ 
Rudd' Sw~d Pool and 

Supply Company 
5145 Duke Street 
Alexandria, Virginia 
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THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASI-I!SGTO~ ' 
July 10, 1975 

Dear Jack: 

The beautiful White House swimming pool is open 
and is a wonderful addition to 1600 Pennsylvania 
Avenue. 

Betty and I thank you and 460 others .\vho \vere so 
generous and thoughtful. You and the_ others have 
made it all poss~ble. 

The pool is fully operational and the dressing 
room is under construction and will be completed 
within the next several weeks. All of the con­
struction and the landscaping is being done with 
the full cooperation of the-White House Preserva­
tion Commission. Later this year a cover may be 
added to make possible full use on a 12 month a 
year basis. I am certain that all citizens are 
grateful for your contribution to·a finer White 
House. 

Swimming is a superior exercise for good health 
and a swimming pool is a fine facility for family 
fun and friends. You can rest assured our family, 
the ~illite House staff and I are most grateful. 
Obviously, it will be well used, enjoyed and 
appreciated by many others in the years ahead. 

Mr. Jo.1n R. 
3468 M"artha 
Alexandria, 

u 
les, Jr.. lfJ .J . · #A_ 

c tis Drive V 1 

Vi~ginia 22302 
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THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHil'iGTON 

July 10, 1975 

Dear~~ 
The beautifuQ \.Yhi te House swinnning pool is open 
and is a wonderful addition to 1600 Pennsylvania 
Avenue. 

Betty and I thank you and 460 others who were so 
generous and thoughtful. You and the others have 
made it all possible. 

The pool is fully operational and the dressing 
room is under construction and will be completed 
within the next several weeks. All of the con­
struction and the landscaping is being done with 
the full cooperation of the White House Preserva­
tion Commission. Later this year a cover may be 
added to make possible full use on a 12 month a 
year basis. I am certain that all citizens are 
grateful for your contribution to a finer White 
House. 

Swimming is a superior exercise for good health 
and a swimming pool is a fine facility for family 
fun and friends. You can rest assured our family, 
the White House staff and I are most grateful. 
Obviously, it will be well used, enjoyed and 
appreciated by many others in the years ahead. 

Again, thank you. 

Sincerely, 

' Mr. 
Box 
Decatur, Illinois 62525 
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THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHI~GTO.N 

July 10, 1975 

Dear ~27.' 
The beautiful-white House swimming pool is open 
and is a wonderful addition to 1600 Pennsylvania 
Avenue. 

Be~ty and I thank you and 460 others who were so 
generous and thoughtful. You and the others have 
made it all possible. 

The pool is fully operational and the dressing 
room is under construction and will be completed 
within the next several weeks. All of the con­
struction and the landscaping is being done with 
the full cooperation of the vfuite House Preserva­
tion Commission. Later this year a cover may be 
added to make possible full use on a 12 month a 
year basis. I am certain that all citizens are 
grateful for your contribution to a finer White 
House. 

Swimming is a superior exercise for good health 
and a swimming pool is a fine facility for family 
fun and friends. You can rest assured our family, 
the White House staff and I are most grateful. 
Obviously, it will be well used, enjoyed and 
appreciated by many others in the years ahead. 

Again, thank you. 

Mr. Clar 
Room 210 
1725 K Street, Nw. 
Washington, D.C. 20006 
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THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

\ 

July 10, 1975 

Dear Henry: 

The beautiful Hhi te House swim111.i.ng pool is ooen 
and is a wonderful addition to 1600 Pennsylv~nia 
Avenue. 

Betty and I thank you and 460 others who were so 
generous and thoughtful. You and the others ·have 
made it all possible. 

The pool is fully operational and the dressing 
room is under construction and will be completed 
within the next several weeks. All of the con­
struction and the landscaping is being done with 
the full cooperation of the White House Preserva­
tion Commission. Later this year a cover may be 
added to make possible full use on a 12 month a 
year basis. I am certain that all citizens are 
grateful for your contribution to a finer vfuite 
House. 

SWimming is a superior exercise for good health 
and a swimming pool is a fine facility for family 
fun and friends. You can rest assured our family, 
the White House staff and I are ~Dst grateful. 
Obviously, it will be well used, enjoyed and 
appreciated by many others in the years ahead. 

Again.,. _thank- you. 
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THE WHITE HOUSE 

\\':\SHI~GTO:-.i 

July 10, 1975 

Dear ~!J ~d ltrs • Shippy: 
tJ~,?- d 

The be tiful Hhite House sHimming pool is open 
and is a wonderful addition to 1600 PeP~sylvania 

Betty and I thank you and 460 others who were so 
generous and thoughtful. You and the others have 
made it all possible. 

·The pool is fully operational and the dressing 
room is under construction and will be completed 
within the next several weeks. All of the con­
struction and the landscaping is being done with 
the full cooperation of the ~v.hite House Preserva­
tion Commission. Later this year a cover may be 
added to make possible full use on a 12 month a 
year basis •. I am certain that all citizens are 
grateful for your contribution to a finer White 
House. 

Swimming is a superior exercise for good health 
and a swimming pool is a fine facility for family 
fun and friends. You can rest assured our family, 
the White House staff and I are most grateful. 
Obviously, it will be well used, enjoyed and 
appreciated by many others in the years ahead. 

Again, thank you. 

Sincerely, 

49508 
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Dear Helen: 

·, 

THE WHITE HOUSE 

\'~:-\ S HI :-i G T 0 ;-.; 

July 10, 1975 
\ 

' 

The beautiful Hhi·te House swimming pool is open 
and is a wonderful addition to 1600 Pennsylvania 
Avenue. 

Betty and I thank you and 460 others who were so 
·generous and thoughtful. You and the others. have 
made it all possible. 

The pool is fully operational and the dressing 
room is under construction and will be completed 
within the next several weeks. All of the con­
struction and the landscaping is being done with 
the full cooperation of the White House Preserva­
tion Commission. Later this year a cover may be 
added to make possible full use on a 12 month a 
year basis. I am certain that all citizens are 
grateful for your contribution to a finer White 
House. 

swimming is a superior exercise for good health 
and a swimming pool is a fine facility for family 
fun and friends. You can rest assured our family, 
the White House staff and I are most grateful. 
Obviously, it will be well used, enjoyed and 
appreciated by many others in the years ahead. 

Again, thank you. 

Miss 

• 



T II E \\ !!IT E II 0 l. S E 

W,\S!IISGTOS \ 

July 10, 1975 

D-2ar .Bob: 

The beautiful White House swirruning pool is open 
and is a wonderful addition to 1600 Pennsylvania 
Avenue. 

·Betty_·-and I -th~- you and 460 others who \vere so 
generous and thoughtful. You and the others have 
made it all possible. 

The pool is fully operational and the dressing 
room is under construction and will be completed 
within the next several \veeks. All of the con­
struction and the landscaping is being done with 
the full cooperation of the-White House Preserva­
tion Commission. Later this year a cover may be 
added to make possible full use on a 12 month a 
year basis. I am certain that all citizens are 
grateful for your contribution to a finer ~Vhite 
House. 

Swimmi~g is a superior exercise for good health 
and a swblli~ng pool is a fine facility for family 
fun and friends. You can rest assured our family, 
the White House staff and I are most grateful. 
Obviously, it will be well used, enjoyed and 
appreciated by many others in the years ahead. 

Again,- than.."c--you. 
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THE WHITE HOuSE 

WASHI:-.:GTON 

July 10, 19 75 

Dear Brit: 

The beautiful \•fnite House swiir!Ii1ing pool is open 
and is a wonderful addition to.l600 Pennsylvania 
Avenue. 

Betty and I thank you and 460 others who were so 
generous and thoughtful. You and the others have 
made it.all possible. 

The pool is fully operational.and the dressing 
room is under construction and will be completed 
within the next several weeks. All of the con­
struction and the landscaping is being done with 
the full cooperation of the.White House Preserva­
tion Commission. Later this year a cover may be 
added to make possible full use on a 12 month a 
year basis. I am certain that all citizens are 
grateful for your contribution to a finer White 

·House. 

Swimming is a superior exercise for good health 
and a swimming pool is a fine facility for family 
fun and friends. You can rest assured our family, 
the White House staff and I are most grateful. 
Obviously, it \'lill be well used, enjoyed and 
appreciated by many others in the years ahead. 

Again, thank you. 

Sincerely, 

Mr. Brit on L. don 
2627 East Beltline, SE. 
Grand Rapids, Mich:Lgan 49506 

--···--·-·---·--- --· 
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THE WHITE HOUSE ' 

WASHI"'GTON 

July 10, .1975 

Dear Sid and Mrs. James: 

The beautiful ~·lhite House swimming pool is open 
and is a wonderful ·addition to: 1600 Pennsylvania 
Avenue.: 

Betty and I thank you and 460 ·others who were so 
generous and thoughtful.· · You and the ·others have 

· inade it :all possible." · · 

The pool is fully operational and the dress·ing 
room is under.· construction and will: be ·completed 
within the ·next ·several weeks·.· All ·of the .con­
struction and the landscaping is being done with : 
the ·full: cooperation of the· White "House· ·Pres·e.rva- . 
tion Commiss·ion. ·Later this year a cover· may be· 
added to: make ·possible ·full· use ·on a 12 ·month ·a · 
year basis.· ·I am certain that all citizens are · 
grateful ·for your contributi·on to a finer White· 
House. 

Swimming is a superior exercise :for. good health: 
and a swimming pool ·is a fine "facility for family 
fun and friends.· You can rest :assured our family, .. 
the White "House "staff and I are -most grateful.· 
Obviously, .it will be ·well used, _enjoyed and . 
appreciated by many others ·in the rears ahead. 

~gain, _thank you. 

·--------------···------------·--··---- --·-··------ -· .. -.. y---~ 
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'tHE W H I T E H 0 t; S E 

WASIIISGTO:-;' 

July 10, 1975 

Dear Pete: 

The beautiful White House swimming pool is open 
and is a wonderful addition to 1600 Pennsylvania 
Avenue. 

~etty and I thank you and 460 others who were so 
generous and thoughtful. You and the others have 
made it all possible. 

The pool is fully operational and the dressing 
room is under construction and will be completed 
within the next several \veeks. All of the con­
struction and the landscaping is being done with 
the full cooperation of the White House Preserva­
tion Commission. Later this year a cover may be 
added to make possible full use on a 12 month a 
year basis. I am certain that all citizens are 
grateful for your contribution to a finer lVhi te 
House. 

SWimming is a superior exercise for good health 
and a swimming pool is a fine facility for family 
fun and friends. You can rest assured our family, 
the White House staff and I are most grateful. 
Obviously, it will be \vell used, enjoyed and 
appreciated by many others in the years ahead. 

Again, thank you. 

49506 -dl. 
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THE Wl-iiTE HOL"SE 

W."\SHI:-.:GTO>:" 

July 10, 1975 

Dear Bill and ~rrs. Schuiling: 

The beautiful \~nite House swimming pool is open 
and is a wonderful addition to 1600 Pennsylvania 
Avenue .. 

Betty and I tha~~ you and 460 others who were so 
generous and thoughtful. You and the others have 
made it all possible. 

The pool is fully operational and the dressing 
room is under construction and will be completed 
within the next several weeks. All of the con­
struction and the landscaping is being done with 
the full cooperation of the White House Preserva­
tion Commission. Later this year a cover may be 
added to make possible full use on a 12 month a 
year basis. I am certain that all citizens are 
grateful for your contribution to a finer White 
House. 

SWimming is a superior exercise for good health 
and a swimming pool is a fine facility for family 
f'Q.Il and friends. You can rest assured our family, 
the White House staff and I are most grateful. 
Obviously, it will be well used, enjoyed and 
appreciated by many others in the years ahead. 

Again, thank you. 
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Dear Elsie: 

! 
I 
! 

TH£ WHITE HOUSE 

\VASHI:-.:GTO:-: 

July 10, 1975 

. 
' 

The beautiful ~fuite House s~v-irnming pool is open 
and is a wonderful addition to 1600 Pennsylvania 
Avenue. 

Betty and I thank you and 460 others who were so 
generous and thoughtful. You and the others have 
made it ·all possible. 

The pool is fully operational and the dressing 
room is under construction and will be completed 
within the next several weeks. All of the con­
struction and the landscaping is being done w·ith 
the full cooperation of the-White House Preserva­
tion Commission. Later this year a cover may be 
added to make possible full use on a 12 month a 
year basis. I am certain that all citizens are 
grateful for your contribution to a finer White 
House. 

Swimming is a superior exercise for good health 
and a swimming pool is a fine facility for family 
fun and friends. You can rest assured our family, 
the White House staff and I are most grateful. 
Obviously, it will be well used, enjoyed and 
appreciated by rrany others in the years ahead. 

Again, thank you. 

ie H. 
5225 L Jolla Hermosa 
La Jolla, California 
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